

2019-11-28 Doc Project Meeting

Attending

[Andreas Geissler](#)

[Thomas Kulik](#)

[@Andrea Visneyi](#)

[Timo Perala](#)

[Sofia Wallin](#)

Topics, Notes, Status and Follow-Up Tasks

Topic	Notes / Status / Follow-up
Frankfurt Release status	<p>Sofia to define Jira tickets based on the release scope. We will prioritise and assign owners during the meeting the 14th. Done</p> <p>Tasks to be assigned during the meeting 21/11</p> <p>(Andreas): We assigned and closed some tickets during the meeting</p>
Review proposal for division between wiki and RTD	<p>Thomas created a Wiki-Page including a Mindmap with the 1st brainstorm results (Wiki-RTD Documentation Guidelines), we showed the Mindmap in the meeting and asked for feedback. Next steps are to create in the Wiki a proposal including:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Problem statement• Target<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ Content devision◦ Process• Process to reach target
Technical project member doc project	<p>Done</p> <p>Since Rich left we do have a gap in the deeper technical area. Such a troubleshooting, maintaining and ownership of the toolchain, technical improvements.</p> <p>Suggestion to reach out to the community and ask for this competence.</p> <p>AP Sofia: Send out a request to the discuss list</p> <p>Done!</p>
Submodule removal	Sofia Wallin
Developing ONAP API Documentation	Andy Mayer is driving this in a separate working group. Leaving it on the agenda for further collaboration.
PTL election period	Sofia has been nominated. Vote needs to be created.
Build Process failing	<p>The current Jenkins jobs for DOC are failing, but showing "green"</p> <p>AP Eric/Andreas: Check with jenkins experts the reason and help to fix it</p>